
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Camp Atwood  Friday 14th June – Saturday 15th June 2024 

 

Ahead of our camp this Friday, we are writing with some key information to ensure that all 
parents and children know what to expect.  The weather forecast suggests it’s likely to be 

wet and chilly, so please pack layers for your child to help them keep warm and dry. 

 

The children need to arrive wearing old, comfortable clothes and trainers that they won’t 
mind getting muddy or wet.  Please also ensure your child has the correct kit, most 
importantly: 

 

- water bottle, a sleeping bag, pyjamas (or similar), a torch, a small wash kit and towel 
and a change of clothes.  Teddies are of course welcome to come, too! 

 

Friday 14th June - children to arrive at 8.45am and register under the gazebo on the 
school field.  

 

All parents will be asked to give their consent for Piriton, Calpol (paracetamol) 
and/or Nurofen (Ibuprofen) to be given to their child if necessary.   

Saturday 15th June – children to be collected from the school field at 8.30am.  

 

All medicines must be given to Mrs Hutchinson by a parent/carer in a clearly labelled 
bag.  She will be under the gazebo.   

 

Any child who may not be fully dry at night should bring pull-ups to wear.  We would 
ask that a parent/carer discretely tells Mrs Hutchinson as they register.  We will of 

course deal with this sensitively and confidentially. 

 

On registration, children will be allocated their tent where they will be asked to leave their 
luggage.  Please provide your child with a mid-morning and afternoon snack.  These 
should be easily accessible at the top of their luggage.  Please remember we are a nut-
free, healthy school.  Children should then make their way to their classroom where they 
will be met by a school adult.  If your child is having a packed lunch, they must put it, as 

usual, in their class box. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Camp Atwood will be going ahead, whatever the weather.  We will plan indoor activities 

just in case it is too wet to be outside. 

 

In case of any emergency that requires you to contact us outside of school hours, please 

call the following mobile number:  07842 894968 

 

If you have any further questions, please ask your class teacher.   

 

 

With best wishes,  

  

Year 4 team. 


